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Strasbourg, 1 February 2024

On behalf of the rapporteurs Mr Matthias Gysin and Ms Gudrun
like to express my gratitude to you and to your colleagues who
organised on the occasion of the Congress monitoring visit in
24 January 2024, and for the information provided on this occasion.
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Mosler-Tornström, I would
participated in the meeting

Iceland which took place on

I should also be grateful if you could extend our warmest thanks to Ms ROsa Sif JOnsdóttir,
whose valuable cooperation facilitated the organisation of the meeting.

A preliminary draft version of the report on the application of the European Charter of Local
Self-Government in Iceland will be sent to you for any observations. The draft report will then
be submitted to the Monitoring Committee for approval at one of its next meetings, before
being presented to the Congress Session together with a preliminary draft recommendation
for adoption.
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Let me once again thank you for your excellent cooperation with the
Regional Authorities of the Council of Europe.

Yours sincerely,

Mathicu Mon

CONGRESS OF LOCAL AND
REGIONAL AUTHORITIES

The Secretary General

Ref. MMS 2024-80
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